
‭Dear Student Engineers,‬

‭We would like to start out by thanking you for participating in our design challenge.  The‬

‭aquaponics system we have at our site in Bolivia is up and running great, however we still need‬

‭help establishing new systems in other communities in Bolivia. We are comfortable with our‬

‭system pumps and beds, but would like to have more designs for our communities to use.  In‬

‭order for our communities to keep costs low and growing high we want our designs to use‬

‭recycled materials.  Once again thank you for your participation in our design challenge, we look‬

‭forward to seeing what your brilliant minds imagine and build!‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Etta Projects‬


